
 

 
 

 

TOWN OF YARMOUTH  

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS      Admin & Engineering 

99 BUCK ISLAND ROAD, WEST YARMOUTH MASSACHUSETTS 02673 
     Buildings & Grounds 

Telephone (508) 398-2231 ext. 1250      Fax (508) 771-7998      Highway  

      Waste Management 

      Water & Wastewater 

  

5/21/2020 

 

Yarmouth Beach Access Plan 

 

 

The Town of Yarmouth has developed an initial plan for the 2020 beach season consistent with 

State guidance from the Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs (EOEA) Beach 

Guidelines for Mangers issued on May 18, 2020. 

 

The Town of Yarmouth will resume charging for Beach Parking beginning May 23, 2020, on 

weekends, and seven days a week beginning on June 13th.  Lifeguards will be present at the 

beaches seven days a week beginning on June 13th. 

 

The Town is encouraging all residents and taxpayers to purchase beach stickers by mail to limit 

COVID‐19 exposure for employees and the community at large. The application form can be 

downloaded at http://www.yarmouth.ma.us/DocumentCenter/View/10166/Yarmouth-Sticker-

App-2019 .  Completed forms can also be mailed or dropped off at the Town Hall main entrance 

drop box. 

 

Beach visitors are required to maintain social distancing of at least 6 feet or more at all times, 

and organized ball games will not be allowed including, but not limited to, volleyball, Kan Jam, 

spikeball, football, soccer, Kadima, and bocce.  Groups larger than 10 people will not be 

allowed.  Beach users must abide by social distancing standards for bathroom lines and follow 

established visual guidelines for maintaining a 6’ distance in all restroom facilities.  The 

restroom facilities will be cleaned at least once daily by staff and perform deep cleaning and 

disinfection services at least once per week and will follow the EEA COVID-19 Outdoor 

Recreation Facility Restroom Cleaning Best Practices.  Indoor showers and water fountains will 

also remain closed.  Restrooms at the beaches will be open to the public from 8 AM to 4 PM. 

 

Initially there will be three Electronic Message Boards programed to display messages for beach 

visitors.  The locations are Bass River Beach, Seagull Beach, and Bass Hole.  

 

The Town respectfully requests that visitors make sure that all trash is properly disposed of in 

trash barrels. Please be patient and kind as we all work through this together. 
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